
 
Dear Parents 

 

This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next 
week.  

 

In Literacy, we will be writing news, looking at postcard layouts and writing 
sentences about a holiday destination. We are focusing again on using capital 

letters, full stops and adjectives. 

 

In Numeracy, we will be learning to add and subtract ten from a number in our 

heads.  
 

In Science, we are learning more about rocks and what they are used for in our 

local environment. 
 

In IPC the children will be learning about how Qatari houses have changed over 

history and comparing them to their own houses. This forms part of our Qatari 
History lessons within IPC.  

 

In ICT, we are learning about internet safety and designing posters to show what 

we have learned. 
 

In PSHE, we are learning about how to be resilient and make goals for us to 

achieve over the next term. 
 

For Spellings, students will receive their spelling lists on Thursday and will be 

tested on the list the following Thursday.  
 

Notice & Reminders: 

 It is our half term next week. School starts again on 31 October. 

 Please remember to like our Facebook page (Year 2 Naisak) for updates from the Year 

group.  

 Please remember to sign your child’s Reading Record at least 5 times a week.  

 Please ensure your child is wearing the correct school uniform and correct PE uniform.  

 

Have a lovely weekend! 

 
Yours faithfully 

Year 2 Team 

  The week ahead in Year 2         (31-2 November 2017) 


